
 

 

August 29th, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

 

Hi, it is with a great pleasure that I introduce myself, my name is Norma, I 

have been a Volunteer Catechist at Saint Stanislaus for the last 11 years, it has  

been a blessing,  to see many of your Child’s accomplishments, growing in 

the faith, as it has been a wonderful to had worked preparing First 

communicants all these years.  

 

I take this opportunity to welcome you, to our 2023-2024 Saint Stanislaus 

Parish Religious Education Program.  I look forward to working with you this 

year as you continue your faith journey, we will continue to learn about Jesus, 

the Sacraments, the Mass and what it means to live our lives, every day, as a 

disciple of Christ. 

 

Our first class will be on Wednesday, September 13th, Until then, enjoy the 

rest of the summer, good luck in your new school year, and don’t forget to say 

your prayers! 

 

God bless,  

Mrs. Norma D’Hoy De Matos  


